Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter June 14th 2015



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: Fr. Dick Kelleher, S.M.A. Nellie Connors, Nora McCarthy, Mick Kelleher, Richard (Dick) Hudson, Joe Walsh, William D. Curran, Rossa Lordan, Maurice (Mossie) Barry, William O'Connell,

May They Rest in Peace

We welcome the new member of our Parish Community:
Isabel Anna Laracy
Who was recently Baptised.

Franciscan Brothers

Brother Brian Johnson of The Franciscan Brothers will visit the Parish and speak at all Masses on next weekend June 20 - 21.

"The Franciscan Brothers were founded in Ireland in the early 1800s. They were founded to work with the rural poor of Ireland. Their work included Religious and Secular Education, Agriculture and Rural Development. Most of their monasteries were in the West of Ireland. They are now working in the interior of Kenya and Uganda. Included in their work are education, sustainable agriculture and rural development, food security and famine relief".

Midleton Community Hospital Annual Garden Fete

Make sure to mark your diary and keep Sunday, July 5th, free for our wonderful Garden Fete from 1.30pm to 5.30pm. Further information next week, but keep the 5th free.!!!!!

Saint Vincent De Paul contact number: 086-3114512



<u>Parish Website</u> ó www.midletonparish.ie <u>Parish Mobile</u> 0872468234 <u>Parish Office</u> 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter ó www.parishoffice@gmail.com <u>Opening Hours-</u> Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. ó 12.00 p.m. St. Vincent De Paul Contact No. 086-3114512

Corpus Christi Procession

The Priests of the Parish would like to thank everybody, who helped in any way, to make Our *Corpus Cristi Procession* such a wonderful Day of Celebration. We must also remember to thank God for such a beautiful sunny day.

Traditional Latin Mass

The Catholic Heritage Association have requested the celebration of The Traditional Latin Mass in the Church of The Most Holy Rosary. This will take place on Saturday June 27th, at 2.00pm. All are welcome and some people might like to experience Mass as it was celebrated before The Second Vatican Council.

Midleton Country Markets

Committee wishes to inform supporters that they have now relocated to Market Green – every Friday from 9.00am. Please continue your support and call to avail of the opportunity to purchase Locally Produced Foods. So looking forward to meeting you at "Village Green" Ring Chairperson Frances Lucey for details @ 086-8546124.

Midleton & District Active Retirement Association.

Notices for the above org. for the coming week are as follows:-Mon. 15th June. Indoor Bowls in Midleton GAA Pavilion from 2.00 to 4.00 pm.

Tue. 16th June: "45" in Edmond Rice Centre at 2.30 pm.

Wed. 17th June: Swimming available in Midleton Park Hotel & Leisure Centre from 11.00 am.

Thu. 18th June: Go – For – Life Games, St Mary's Hall, Youghal Road, from 11.00 am to 12.00 noon. Pitch & Putt available at Corkbeg, from 2.30 pm.

YEAR FOR CONSECRATED LIFE

Pope Francis has designated this year as a year for Consecrated Life. The Midleton Parish Pastoral Council decided to mark the occasion with a celebration in The Church of The Most Holy Rosary on the evening of Mission Sunday i.e. October 18th 2015. We wish to invite all Priests – Diocesan, Religious and Missionary – together with Religious Sisters and Brothers who are natives of the Parish or who served in the Parish. Whereas the names and contact details of many would be known to us, we wish this invitation to be all inclusive. We appeal to Parishioners who may have relatives or neighbours or friends as Priests or Religious to let us have their names and contact details. These can be handed in to the Parish Office or given to any member of the Pastoral Council on or before June 19th.